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March 21, 2011 
 
 

Garland Moore, Chairman 
Elkhorn Water District 
P.O. Box 67 
Frankfort, KY 40602 
 
RE: Case No 2011-00083 

Filing Deficiencies 
 

The Commission Staff has reviewed Elkhorn Water District’s application in the 
above case. This filing is rejected for the reasons set forth below.   

 
Filing deficiencies pursuant to: 
 
(1) 807 KAR 5:076, Section 2 – Application form was not satisfactorily completed. 
Application did not contain a billing analysis.   
 
The Commission received Elkhorn Water District’s letter on March 14, 2011 

requesting a deviation from filing the test year billing analysis. However, the request 
does not provide a reason. In order for the Commission to consider this request, 
Elkhorn Water District must provide a statement in writing as to the reason that the test 
year billing analysis cannot be filed.  

  
Please provide the requested information within 15 days of the date of this letter. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502/564-3940. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 

LF/rs 

Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 
 
Leonard K. Peters 
Secretary 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 
 

David L. Armstrong
Chairman

James W. Gardner
Vice Chairman

Charles R. Borders
Commissioner
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